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I oppose this measure because it is nothing more than a way to summit a sales tax! 

Which Oregonians have always voted down! By implementing a so called state wide 

property tax you are taking away money from individual counties.  They nor citizens 

would have no say to increases! PLEASE VOTE THIS DOWN!!! OREGON IS 

ALREADY ONE OF THE HIGHEST TAXED STATES !! 

  


